
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Exploration Update 
  
The Board of King River Copper wishes to advise that the 2016 exploration drilling at Speewah was 
completed over the weekend of 11th December 2016. 
 
A total of 101 holes (for 6557 metres) have been drilled to test some previously known epithermal 
targets as well as some new features generated by a recent hand held magnetic survey. 
 
The camp is currently being demobilised and drill samples will be trucked to Perth for assaying over 
the coming weeks. 
 
After numerous mechanical issues with drill rigs, the Company greatly appreciates the efforts of our 
exploration team and contractors to complete the drill program in the face of such uncomfortable and 
threatening wet season circumstances. 
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